
January 2012

To our fellow Washington residents:       January 2012

Happy New Year! We hope everyone had an enjoyable Holiday Season and is looking forward to what 2012 will bring.

Here are the things that the Select Board will be concentrating on:

• Rebidding the Mapleview property. 
• Preparing to get the Town certified as a Green Community. This has two major implications: first, that the Town 

will be eligible for grant money to further reduce our energy usage; and second, that any new construction 
meet stricter standards for energy conservation and use. Becoming a Green Community requires a vote at 
Town meeting. We will keep you informed.

• Upgrading the Town Hall for better handicapped access, making separate offices for our Treasurer and 
Accountant, and, grant funding and esthetics permitting, insulating the outer walls. We are also considering 
replacing the old doors and windows and making some cosmetic improvements. 

• What is now the Select Board office will become the Administrative Assistant’s Office and conference space. 
Once that happens the Select Board may hold our Monday meetings in the auditorium. By the way, the 
auditorium and stage will be maintained as is for any functions or shows or large meetings that our residents 
and various boards and committees wish.

Once again we hope everyone had a safe and happy Holiday Season. We look forward to hearing from you and 
working for you in 2012.

Jim Huebner    Shaun Lennon   Mike Case
Select Board Chair   Select Board Clerk  Select Board 

2012 Dog Licenses Available
 
Dog licenses for 2012 are now available.  
Please see the Town Clerk on Monday 
evenings between 7:00 PM and 9:00 PM with 
the following:
 

• Current rabies certificate
• Proof that your dog is spayed or 

neutered, if applicable
• Appropriate fee.  $4 if dog is spayed or 

neutered, $10 if not
• You may also mail the above to the 

Town Clerk, 8 Summit Hill Road, 
Washington, MA 01223 and a license 
and tag will be mailed to you.

 
The current dog licenses will expire on March 
31, 2012.  Any questions please call the 
Town Clerk 413-623-2185.

Pot Luck Dinner
Everyone welcome January 20th 5:30 at 
the Town Hall The COA will be providing 
ham and rolls bring a salad, side dish, or 
dessert to share. Please note if your dish 
contains peanut butter, nuts or alcohol so 
those with allergies are aware!
Questions call Carol Kennedy @ 623- 5180
Or e-mail washingtoncoa@gmail.com

Peace           Happiness Health Love  Hope



Washington Tracks

Town Hall 

8 Summit Hill Rd.

Washington, MA 01223

Please send your Tracks info by 28th of the month to:

 mrsabeski@mac.com or if you do not have email, call Lisa at 623.5088

Bucksteep Manor
Casual fun atmosphere
885 Washington Mt. Rd
Washington, MA
(413)623.5535
 
The Bucksteep Pub will be open with light fare
 Friday 11am-4pm
 Saturday 11am-4pm
 Sunday 11am-4pm

Independent Stampin' Up! Demonstrator
Sue Paquette
623.5918

I offer creative & fun parties for you and your 
friends in your home or mine.

The Becket General 
30 Washington Street
Becket, MA 01223

Coffee bar, Deli, Sandwiches & Pizza
Beer, Wine, Groceries & Dairy Products

Your Way Computer
Frank Kennedy
1153 Washington Mt. Road
Washington, MA 01223
Call: 623.5180 / Fax: 623.2018
E-Mail: 
carolandfranksr@carolandfrank.
com
By appointment only

Horace Mann Insurance Agency 
Po Box 772 Becket Ma. 01223. Phone 413)
623-2112. 
Fax 413)623-5551. 
Provide all Personal Lines of Insurance. Provide 
Financial and retirement products too.

Support Our Local Businesses

Justice of the Peace
Dorothy Filanowska
(413) 446-6921 / 
dora@justicedora.com
http://www.justicedora.com

Mark Newton's
Full Service Pet and Home 
Care, also light ground 
maintenance, minor home 
repair & snow plowing
Pet sitting in your home: Dogs, 
Cats, Horses, and so much 
more  Passionate, Reliable, and 
Caring.
413 623-2254 or email:
markspetcare@gmail.com

Pampered Chef Consultant

1214 Lovers Lane, Washington
apadfamily@yahoo.com

Book your Cooking Show or Book Party 
today
and earn FREE and discounted kitchen 
ware

Ph: 623.5700 / Fax: 623.5707 Call: 413-623-2185

Heather Anello, NEW OWNER "quality stamp sets, card stock, ink pads, etc - Allison Mikaniewicz

Free Internet


